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From: fran buxe

Sent: 21 September 2017 13:33

To: Planning Policy Internet

Subject: Gosport Town Centre and Waterfront SPD summary booklet

Dear Sir

| have read the summary booklet and agree in principle with all of the aspirations.

| note that the area of the current car park and lakeside restaurant by Walpole Park is a suggested
development area. | would like to see an open air swimming pool re-built there. | believe this would add to

the existing leisure facilities in the town. Other open air pools around the south seem to be very popular and
are beneficial to health.

Yours,
Francesca Buxey
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